
Chairman, Convention Organizing Committee

It is my honour and privilege to welcome all delegates, dignitaries, and industry colleagues to the 55th Annual 

Convention of the Federation of Hotel & Restaurant Associations of India (FHRAI) in Bengaluru. As Chairman of this 

convention and a member of the SIHRA Executive Committee, I am delighted that we are hosting this milestone 

event in Karnataka, a state that embodies both tradition and progress. 

This convention provides an invaluable platform for hoteliers, restaurateurs, policymakers, and stakeholders to 

engage in meaningful discussions on innovation, sustainability, and the future of hospitality in India. I am confident 

that the insights and collaborations emerging from this gathering will significantly contribute to strengthening our 

industry and preparing it to meet the aspirations of a new India. 

I extend my warm wishes for a highly successful convention and a memorable experience for all participants.

K. Ravi
Chairman, Convention Organizing Committee
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